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From: jessica pugsley
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 3427
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 2:52:23 PM


Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427.


To Whom it May Concern:


I am a public school teacher in the Beaverton School District.  I believe that we are
doing amazing things in public schools, but too often effective programs and
outstanding teachers get cut through lack of funding.  Without stable funding it is very
difficult for schools to successfully plan for the future.  The idea of having a 5-year plan
is nearly impossible without knowing what funding will be available year to year.  I am
so heartened to hear that the legislature is taking on the issue of providing a stable
funding source for education.  I hope that H.B. 3427 will be enacted.


I appreciate your work on this issue.  The young people of our state deserve a high
quality, adequately-funded education.


Thank you,


Jessica Pugsley
Chehalem - 3rd Grade 
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